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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Kathy Mendoza  

Address 
11068 Ellinger Drive 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
2403004075  

Email 
klhmendoza@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
In July we with our older kids decided to wear masks even before the last mandate was enacted. Fully vaccinated, we all still got 
covid in August, and we were told it was not uncommon. So now we STILL wore masks even when said last mandate was withdrawn 
a few weeks ago. We made a choice, a choice others should be fully able to make. If you research CDC numbers, about 3/4 of the 
population has had covid the past 2 years. 3/4 of the eligible population has been vaccinated. Is there a number we are waiting to 
reach? An end goal? At this point there is no end in sight, hence the pushback.  
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Charles County, MD  
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